O'Brien, Shawn

From: Tucker, Rep. (District Office)
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 2:38 PM
To: O'Brien, Shawn

Subject: FW: Redistricting
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Via email 3-18-)
Man J. Balladares
House Didhit &)

From: QAS1@aol.com [mailto:QAS1@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 10:44 AM

To: Tucker, Rep. (District Office)

Cc: LaBruzzo, Rep. (District Office)

Subject: Redistricting

Representative Tucker,

It is my understanding that a meeting was held February 17, in New Orleans, at Dillard University
pertaining to new redistricting maps. | was not made aware of this meeting. The lack of adequate
advertisement, especially to Jefferson Parish residents, and the fact the idea was first introduced at the
meeting would be a primary reason for lack of opposition. | assure you there is enormous opposition to
any such redistricting! This type of governance WILL NOT BE TOLERATED! | strongly urge you to rethink
moving forward with any type of redistricting until the constituents of the 81ST District are well informed of
this matter. | live in Jefferson Parish's 81ST district for a reason and will not be part of any district which

includes any part of Orleans Parish!

Please introduce into the Official House Record that: "I am adamantly against any redistricting plan for the
81ST District that includes any part of Orleans Parish and any representation by any elected official from

Orleans Parish.”

Thank-You,

Alan J. Balladares, Sr., MAI
Quality Appraisal Services
731 Helios Avenue
Metairie, LA 70005

Off. 504-835-4059

Fax 504-835-0825

3/18/2011



